
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Joshua Type B EDC Board 

    

 

FROM:  Mike Peacock, City Manager 

    

DATE:   April 8, 2025 

 

SUBJECT:   Microphone Replacements 

 

During a recent set up of the city portable sound system, it was discovered that microphones and the 

wireless system to operate them had been damaged beyond repair, as well as lost cords for remaining 

systems. To have continued use of this system, these will need to be replaced. 

 

The cost of replacement will not exceed $1,000.00. 

 

New storage plans have been implemented to prevent future damage.  

 

  

 

     

 

 


